CITY OF GRAND HAVEN
519 WASHINGTON AVENUE
GRAND HAVEN, MI 49417
616-842-3210

HARBOR BOARD
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION

Please take notice that the regularly scheduled Harbor Board meeting of Tuesday, April 18,
2023, has been cancelled due to lack of agenda items. If you have any questions regarding this
notice, please contact board liaison Jeff Hawke at 616-842-3210 or by email at
jhawke@grandhaven.org.

Maria Boersma

City Clerk

Grand Haven City Hall
519 Washington Ave,
Grand Haven, MI 49417
(616) 847-4886
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